
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-299 26th July 2021 
 

Please provide the following information: 

Since the start of the Covid-19 vaccination programme, how may 
members of staff directly employed by your health board have received 

a coronavirus vaccine?  

Since the start of the Covid-19 vaccination programme, how may 

members of staff directly employed by your health board have refused a 
coronavirus vaccine?  

 
Since the start of the Covid-19 vaccination programme, how may 

members of staff directly employed by your health board in frontline 
medical roles - i.e. doctors, nurses, consultants, anaesthetists, 

midwifery, occupational & mental health workers - have refused to 
accept a coronavirus vaccine? 

 
Vaccine record of the individual vaccination is held within the individuals own 

medical record and is not captured in this format by the Health Board.  

 
Public Health Wales is undertaking an exercise to determine if this information 

can be captured and disclosed 
 

You may wish to contact Public Health Wales who may be able to assist further. 
 

https://phw.nhs.wales/use-of-site/contact-us/freedom-of-information/

